
Meeting updates: 

Poppy Appeal. This was a fantastic 
success for the whole school and 
the school council in particular. 
In 2022 we raised £110.33 which 
was great, but this year we raised 
£170.85!  Ani increase of over £60! 
The enthusiasm, politeness and 
commitment of the school council 
reps who assisted with this 
undoubtedly helped get to this 
total.

What we 
discussed!

Council Reps present: HH (Birch), HM 
(Chestnut), FW (Maple), DB (Acorns), 

JW (Olive), MR (Conkers)

Feedback/reflection on the event:

DB – I loved to this. Price was about 
right.

MR – if we asked for too much more 
then some pupils might not be able to

afford it.

JW – More chances to buy would be 
good. Maybe one in the morning and 
one

in the afternoon.



School council helped with the 
selection of new staff by forming 
a pupil interview panel. 

Pupils came from the different 
phases across the school and we 
aimed for those who didn’t take 
part in the Poppy Appeal 
collections to be involed.

What we did!
Council Reps present: HH (Birch), HM 
(Chestnut), FW (Maple), DB (Acorns), 

JW (Olive), MR (Conkers)

Pupils selected from Lower 
Council were HH/HM & FW.

Questions were shared and 
practiced.

Interviews took place on the 
16/11/23.


